
The City of Lima has contracted with Bluffton Paving for the annual resurfacing of city streets
with work to begin on October 16th, 2024. The contractor will post “no parking” signs 48 hours
in advance of the estimated start dates along the targeted roads. Below is a list of the targeted
roadways and the estimated start date, subject to change depending on weather and
extenuating circumstances: 

Local traffic will be maintained for the majority of construction. Partial lane closures are expected during
construction. Motorists are advised to find alternate routes.
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